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To,
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NSS Program Officer
lIBS Coilege
Bengaiuru

Subject : Letter of Appreciation

The Nationa! Service scheme {NSS} Unit of 11BS College {International
Institute of Business Studies) has taken initiation in organizing AIDS-Awareness
program on account of “World AIDS DAY’ in association with Primary health
center-Chikkajala.

The students were very cooperative and the staff devoted their fruitful and
effective time in making the program successful and creating awareness of AIDS
among all. The Management of HIBS, Principal Sir and NSS Program Officer, who
have supported us to conduct the program. We hope to have some more health
related awareness programs in your college in association with Karnataka Health
Department in your institution. Thank you once again for your great support.

Warm Regards,
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